November 12, 2019

Sojourn Center PO Box 295 Blacksburg, VA 24063

Dear Anne Campbell, President and the Board of Directors,

Every year for the past 14 years, a group of women from the New River Valley have gathered to share their passion for the community and the desire to do more for their fellow citizens. Through an anonymous process, these women give collectively to eight different organizations whose mission is to serve the community.

The Divas of the NRV are pleased to offer support to you in the amount of \$745.00. Thank you for your service to those in need. Please know that your work is an inspiration to us.

Correspondence regarding this gift may be addressed to:

SAVER BETTER PROBLEM OVER BOLLARS SEARCE CENTS.

The Divas of the NRV 18 Pine View Drive Radford, VA 24141

While individual donors wish to remain anonymous, we'd be happy to have the Divas of the NRV added to your list of donors in publications / newsletters.

The power of women giving anonymously is an amazing thing! Best wishes to your organization in 2020.

Sincerely,

The Divas of the NRV

Please do not add this address to a solicitation / newsletter mailing list